
BBA Online Catch Up 

 

On 6 May 2020, BBA students, Dr. Yingsak Vanpetch (head of the program), and the lecturers 

participated in the BBA Online Catch Up activity, which was organized for the first time. This activity aims to 

strengthen the relationship of BBA members and to help students stay updated with the program. This activity 

will continue on every Tuesday at 14.00 via Zoom Video Meeting. 

 

 


